

## Barnstable County Coastal Resources Subcommittee

Robert Duncanson, Ph.D., Co-Chair Stephen P. McKenna, Co-Chair

July 20, 2020

Chris Miller, Chair Barnstable County Coastal Management Committee

Dear Chairman Miller and Members of the Barnstable County Coastal Management Committee,

Members of the Barnstable County Coastal Resources Subcommittee (BCCRS) voted unanimously at their recent meeting to recommend that the Barnstable County Coastal Management Committee support creation of a Dredge Subcommittee as authorized by Barnstable County Ordinance 18-10.

BCCRS members feel that a Dredge Subcommittee will assist with keeping all towns informed about re-constitution of the dredge program, activities and location(s) of the various dredges, need for dredging, need for updated equipment, scheduling, and changes to program fees, etc. The BCCRS noted that not all towns have equal dredging needs and, therefore, recommended that membership on a Dredge Subcommittee be open to all Cape Towns on a voluntary basis as well as additional parties put forth in Barnstable County Ordinance 18-10.

Respectfully,

Robert A. Duncanson, PhD

Co-Chair, Barnstable County Coastal Resources Subcommittee